

Proposed Federation of Brookfield Infant School and Brookfield Junior School



13th June 2017

On Monday 12th June 2017 governors of Brookfield Infant School and Brookfield Junior School held meetings to conclude the six week Consultation on a Proposed Federation between Brookfield Infant School and Brookfield Junior School.

In these meetings written correspondence and additional feedback from the public consultation meeting (held Thursday 27th April 2017) was examined and debated.

Each school held a separate Full Governing Body meeting to discuss and vote on the proposal to Federate Brookfield Infant School and Brookfield Junior School.

- Governors of Brookfield Infant School voted in favour of Federation
- Governors of Brookfield Junior School voted in favour of Federation

The motion to federate was duly carried and a decision was reached to formally create a new federation with the following changes to the original proposal -

- The date of the incorporation of the Federation will be 5th September 2017
- The Federation will be named The Flourish Federation

The governors from both schools have a responsibility to make decisions that are right for the pupils' future. They have taken this decision with consideration, care and thoroughness. The opinion and view of parents, staff and the Local Authority has been sought and carefully considered by the governors.

We would like to thank everybody who has taken the time to share their thoughts throughout the consultation. Your views and opinions have all been heard and in many cases directly influenced and informed our strategy and decision making.

Mrs J Johnson

Chair of Governors

Brookfield Infant School

Mrs C Pratley

Chair of Governors

Brookfield Junior School